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Library Resources

December 3 - Family Math

Night

December 23 - January 3 -

Winter break

Upcoming Events

Email: dukecb@gm.sbac.edu

Phone: (352) 955-6709 

This month, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will be exploring
the fiction and nonfiction sections of the library.
Students are being encouraged to try reading books
for a genre or section they haven’t read books from
before. 
All grades are reading winter stories as we prepare for
our break. Winter and holiday books are displayed
around the library for students to check out as well. 

Remember to return your
books when you are done
with them, other people
want to read them too! 

Reminders

What We Learned

Contact Info

Don’t forget, you have
access to Destiny and
TumbleBooks through
myPortal!


